Home Educator Express



Hello THSC Friend,

Maybe you've been back to school for a month or maybe you're just starting back this month. There are lots of ways to celebrate fall with your family and say goodbye to summer!

Just like in <u>The Apple Pie Tree</u> or <u>Apple Picking Time</u> storybooks, you can go with your family to a <u>pick-your-own orchard</u> near you and share a new experience. There are places to pick pumpkins, berries, and even <u>apples in Texas!</u> Which orchard is nearest you?

This beautiful <u>fall "to do" list printable</u> - and <u>accompanying resources</u> - will inspire you to get moving and make memories with your kids.

Don't forget to head to the library to find some <u>vivid fall picture books</u> to help set the mood. This resource even has a handy check off list.

Happy September,

Stephanie Lambert

THSC Executive Director



Create a Safe Internet Environment in Your Homeschool

A basic requirement for today's homeschool environments is the ability to connect to the internet. Whether we're accessing science labs, doing research, engaging with other online homeschool communities, it's safe to say that without the internet, homeschooling would look very different.

However, do you know how to take control of your home internet and create family-friendly environments for your kids and anyone using the internet at your home?

These advanced tips from Tony (internet safety expert and founder of <u>CleanBrowsing</u>) might surprise you!

Read more here...

Have you started your high schoolers transcript yet?

Don't let creating a transcript for your high school student scare you. The process isn't as daunting as it seems. THSC makes it easy with a ready-to-use Excel transcript template that you can use if you join THSC as a member.

Our experienced homeschool coaches are there to guide members along the way.

Check out more member benefits you could use!

Stretching across 500 acres of stunning natural surroundings, <u>The Woodlands</u> Resort is the perfect destination for a getaway. Complete with golf, a spa, a waterpark and a lazy river, the THSC Gala weekend will be one you're sure to remember ... as if you needed an extra excuse to celebrate homeschooling!

Join us on October 9, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. at The Woodlands Resort for a night to come together and celebrate all that the homeschooling community has accomplished in this landmark year!

Here are all the details you need to know!



"Then [Jesus] said to his disciples, "The harvest is plentiful, but the laborers are few; therefore pray earnestly to the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest."

-Matthew 9:37-38















The articles in this newsletter reflect the freedom of home educators in Texas to choose from a wide variety of homeschool philosophies and teaching methods. Opinions and attitudes expressed in articles do not necessarily reflect the beliefs of Texas Home School Coalition. THSC does not endorse or advocate any one method or philosophy or any views expressed when clicking away from this newsletter. The board encourages each home educator to seek God's will in determining what is best for him, his school, and his students.

Copyright © 2021 Texas Home School Coalition, All rights reserved.